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American Rescue Plan Act 2021  
REPORT ON EMERGENCY FINANCIAL AID GRANTS TO STUDENTS 

Updated Report as of June 30, 2022  
 
 
On May 11, 2021, the U.S. Department of Education made available approximately $36 billion in 
emergency aid to public and provide nonprofit institutions through the American Rescue Plan (ARP) 
Act’s Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF III).  
 
Bergin University of Canine Studies (OPE ID 04176300) was awarded $61,757 of which $30,879 is to 
be dedicated to student emergency grants. 
 
At this time, June 30, 2022, Bergin University has not drawn down this federal grant. 
 

For questions or concerns regarding this Fund Report, please contact Denise Getz, Chief Operating 
Officer at denise@berginu.edu. 

 
  
 


